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Arkansas Abandoned Mine: Arkansas 
Department of Environmental Quality 
Contractor Bid Request for Weindel 
Site Maintenance (Jenny Lind, 
Arkansas)

03/31/2017

The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (“ADEQ”) has issued a “Notice to Contractors” in 
regards to the:

Weindel Site Maintenance Abandoned Mine Project (“Project”)

The Project is located in Jenny Lind, Arkansas.

Contractors are invited to bid on a General Contract for a:

 Repair of Weindel site maintenance
 Bid type – Lump sum basis/lowest responsive and responsible bidder

ADEQ states there will be a mandatory pre-bid conference on April 4th at 11:00 a.m. The pre-bid 
conference will meet at the Jenny Lind Express Conoco, Highway 71, Jenny Lind, Arkansas and then travel 
to the project site.

ADEQ will seek bids until April 11, 2017 at 2:00 p.m.

A link to the Notice of Contractors which includes the Project Manual and a Wiendel Drawing can be 
found here.
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